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The present fires should be a wake-up call that we need to stop causing emissions that effect our
greenhouse gas emissions. Climate change is here and if we fail to address it we will be at its
mercy. I ask you to reject this methanol refinery plant and decline the Shoreline Permit necessary to
build it. It is planned to be located close to a major river, the Columbia, and threatens pollution of
it's water. It is slated to be sent to Asia where it will be used to manufacture plastics. This refinery is
being built for all the wrong reasons. We must change to manufacturing non-polluting products and
switch from fossil fuels if we are to survive on this planet. Sincerely, Lorraine Heller


